Town of Shelburne
Board of Health
Meeting Minutes
June 22, 2020
The meeting was called to order at 9:36 a.m. on Monday June 22, 2020 by member Ron Kelter.  The meeting was held via Zoom due to the Coronavirus- COVID-19 Pandemic.
Board of Health Members Present:    Ron Kelter, - Chair, Jody Stetson, Fred Vohr 
Others Present:  Jennifer Morse (Clerk), Tricia Yacovone-Biagi, Heidi Creamer, Jackie Walsh.
Minutes – June 15, 2020
A motion was made by F. Vohr and seconded by J. Stetson to accept the meeting minutes of June 15, 2020. Vote:  3-0

Coronavirus – COVID-19 
Jody shared that there are no new cases in Shelburne.  The Board has received positive feedback regarding the most recent messaging and thanked Tricia for her efforts.  After discussion it was decided to hold off on a board of health message.

To date there has been no COVID complaints related to Shelburne businesses.  Ron discussed the trail at the high ledges, a Shelburne citizen had stepped off the trail out of the way of a visitor who had on face covering.  The visitor was upset because the citizen did not have a mask on.  Discussion on social distancing and face covering outdoors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Jackie Walsh spoke about a local business that was not following face covering and social distance guidelines.  Ron will contact the Health Agent regarding the complaint.  Further discussion on visitors of Deerfield Avenue not using face covering.  Discussion on face covering mandates in the village and the possibility of having “mask ambassadors” to hand out face covering to those in the village without one.
Jenn mentioned that the Buckland Board of Health should be involved in this discussion since they make up a part of the village. Heidi also shared her concerns that people local and visitors are not wearing face covering on the streets. Jody will place a sign on Deerfield Ave near the potholes.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 10:30 a.m.

Submitted:

Jennifer Morse
Board of Health Clerk
June 29, 2020
